
Reporting  Obligations  of
Small Private Companies Under
the  Corporate  Transparency
Act
“The United States Senate and the House of Representatives
voted to override the President’s veto of the National Defense
Authorization Act (‘NDAA’) on January 1, 2021 and December 28,
2020, respectively, resulting in the NDAA becoming effective
law as of January 1, 2021. Within the NDAA was included the
Corporate Transparency Act (‘CTA’) that became law upon the
effective date of the NDAA. The CTA represents a substantial
change in the transparency obligations for private companies,
as  the  CTA  will  impose  reporting  obligations  regarding
beneficial  ownership  information  for  ‘reporting  companies,’
which  are  primarily  small-scale  private  companies  with  an
operating presence in the U.S. As discussed below, although
reporting companies will not be subject to these obligations
until  a  later  date,  existing  or  newly  formed  reporting
companies must be prepared to meet these obligations in the
near  future,”  write  Ryu  Fukuyama,  Benjamin  F.  Gould  and
Jennifer R.M.C. Watson in Masuda Funai’s News & Events.

“Under the CTA, a ‘reporting company’ must disclose to the
U.S. Department of the Treasury’s Financial Crimes Enforcement
Network  (‘FinCEN’)  and  then  update  certain  information
pertaining to its ‘beneficial owners.'”

Read the article.
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